
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Board games – with Mr Williams 
Olympics – with Miss Mooney 

Recorders – (lunchtimes) with Miss 
Blyth 

Wednesday  African drumming (Y5/6) – starts 10th 
May with Miss Starling 
Formula Goblin – with Miss Blyth & 
Mr Patient 
Dance Club – with Cat 

Thursday World Art - with Mrs Gulley Singing – starts 11th May with Miss 
Starling 
Mathletics with Mr Endall 
Korfball – with Miss Greenwood 

Friday   

Friday 5th May 

 Diary Dates 
Year 6 SATs take place this week 
 
Monday 8th May 
Piano and keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 9th May  
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 10th May 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
PTA Film Club – 3.30pm – Mill Lane 
 
Thursday 11th May 
 
Friday 12th May 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Year R/1 visit to Thrigby Hall  
 
 
 
 
House Points this week :      
1st: Holkham 
2nd: Felbrigg 
3rd: Blickling 
4th: Sandringham 
 
House Point totals so 
far this year: 
1st: Holkham - 88 
2nd: Sandringham - 77 
3rd: Blickling - 64 
4th: Felbrigg - 53 
 

 
Attendance Award 

Well done to class 34L who have had 98.98% 
attendance this week! 

 
Celebration Certificates 

Bethany Scott, Lexie Wiseman, Tyler Aldous, 
Imogen Fenwick, Connor Green De’ath, 

Kamilija Jefimova, Megan Groves, Daisy Bull, 
Daniel Lamb, Dylan Amies, Chloe Moulton, 
Bailey Bull, Mya Durrant, Raffaele Lesanu, 

Ethan Wood, Roxy Watts, Tyrus Harper, Max 
Denny, Jamal Sohna, Georgia Watts and 

Bradley Dagniho. 

Just a note….. 
 

Staff Update 
We would like to welcome Mr Armstrong to Horsford CE VA 
Primary School. He has joined us at Mill Lane, teaching one of 
our year 3/4 classes. We look forward to working with him 
throughout this term. 
 
Finnbar’s Force 
Thank you so much to the parents and children who took time to 
bake buns and biscuits to donate to our bake sale for this worthy 
cause. We had a lot of visitors to our Mill Lane playground to buy 
the donations which helped to raise £30.80 for Finnbar’s Force. 
Thank you again. 
 
NSPCC 
Hayley, from the NSPCC, visited our school on Thursday of this 
week to collect in the sponsorship money from our Skipathon 
and obstacle course events. She was overwhelmed by the 
generosity of our community as you raised £929.20 for the 
NSPCC. Thank you so much for supporting this important 
charity.  
 
Year R/1 visit to Thrigby Hall 
The new parent planner that was emailed out after Easter had 
the wrong date on for this trip. This is taking place next week on 
Friday 12th May. An updated planner is on our website. 
 
Holt Road Lunches 
Please can we remind you that slips for the Pirate Lunch need to 
be in by Wednesday 10th May and can you make sure you have 

completed your child’s lunch forms taking us up to half term. Thank 
you. 
 
How Hill visit 
How Hill payments are now overdue. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
Film Club 

We are holding another film club at Mill Lane on 
Wednesday 10th May, showing Moana. £2.50 per ticket 

which includes a snack and drink. Please buy your 
child’s ticket through the office.  

 
PTA Meeting 

Our next PTA meeting is on Thursday 25th May at 
6.45pm at Mill Lane. We will be discussing the Summer 

Fete so all parents/carers are welcome! 
 

Ladies Night 80s disco 
Only one week to go until this event on Saturday 13th 

May. Don’t forget there will be prizes for “Best 
Dressed” and “Best Hair”. Tickets are available from 

Cassie or Chloe Green or either office. 
 

Summer Fayre 
Keep Saturday 1st July free as it is our annual summer 

fayre. If you would like to have a stall at the event 
please contact Sue Smith via the email address below. 

We are asking for £15 a stall together with a small 
donation for the raffle. We will be having a 

performance ring and already have TKF karate and 
some gymnasts on the bill. If you have any other ideas 
for performers please contact Sue. There will also be 
pony rides and bouncy castles etc for the children to 

enjoy throughout the day.  
 

Playground Markings 
The school are currently coming up with new ideas for 

playground markings to allow the children to enjoy 
break and lunchtimes for successfully. The PTA will be 
funding these designs which will be completed over 

the summer holidays.   
 
If you are able to offer help to the PTA please contact 

our chair Sue Smith via email at 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com or the office at 

office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

Church News 
 

Our new theme for Collective Worship this half 
term is Forgiveness. Reverend Margaret visited 

us during the first week of this term to 
introduce the value to the children through an 

assembly on both sites. We are looking forward 
to exploring this theme throughout the next 

few weeks. 
 
 

 
 
 

Today the children heard the story from 2 Kings 
5 verses 1-27. This tells of a commander of the 

army called Naaman. He had a skin disease 
called leprosy and wanted to be healed. A 

servant girl told his wife that he should try to 
see the prophet Elisha. Namaan went to see 

him but it was a messenger who told him what 
to do. The messenger said that Namaan should 
wash in the river Jordan seven times. Namaan 

was not happy that Elisha had sent a messenger 
to him and was even more cross that he had to 
wash in the river. Eventually he was persuaded 
to do this and after the seventh wash, he had 

been healed. 
 

This story teaches us to have confidence that 
often advice given to us should be followed. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Visit our School website at: 
 

http://www.horsfordprimaryschool.co.uk/ 
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